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Upcoming Holidays and 
Important Dates


Mar 20th: Last day of school before break


April 2nd:  First day back


April 19th: NO SCHOOL


This Month at Preschool 


Roar Roar Roar! We will finish up our Dinosaur 
theme in the classroom this month. Then our 
students will shift their energies 
towards exploring St. Patrick’s 
Day with these themes emerging 
in songs, stories, and art projects 
around the classroom. As Easter is 
early this year, we will finish off 
the month with some Easter 
activities. 


!! ILLNESS REMINDER !!

Please keep unwell children at home.  If 
your child has a runny or stuffy nose, 
or a cough, or sore throat, or fever, or 
GI upset, and they arrive for class, the 
Teacher is required to keep the child 

out of the classroom, and call the 
family to return to take the child back 

home.

Learning Through Play

Carpet time at the end of each class not 
only teaches children important social 

skills, like keeping their hands to 
themselves, but also provides an 

opportunity for our teachers to share a 
story with the class.  Did you know that 
books and storytelling help children to:


● Learn pre-reading skills such as how to 
hold a book


● Learn new words and 
meanings


● Develop imagination


● Develop their interests


● Understand different social situations


● Understand that print carries the 
meaning of the story


● Share experiences with other children 
and adults


● Develop a positive attitude towards 
books, which will help them when they 
learn to read




Join us on Instagram and Facebook!

Follow us on Instagram and Facebook for 
current updates and reminders this school 

year!

“Glenbrook Preschool Society” 

 


Many of your questions can be 
answered by looking in the 


Parent Handbook and Policy and 
Procedures located in the 

Glenbrook Preschool Society 
webpage 

www.glenbrookpreschool.org

All parents are welcome to attend our 
Parents’ Advisory Committee (PAC) 

meetings which will be held via Zoom this 
year. We welcome your contributions! If 
you would like to attend, please email 

president@glenbrookpreschool.org


*The Parents’ Advisory Committee is 
looking for someone to fill the “President” 
role and “Vice-President” role. If interested 

please email 
president@glenbrookpreschool.org


Our next meetings are on

 March 19th (due to spring break) 

(Meetings are the last Tuesday of every 
month, unless otherwise indicated )


Let SkipTheDepot help!

1. Download the app and book a pickup 
using 
https://app.skipthedepot.com/gps


2. Place your bags outside for pickup

3. Wait for the refund to show up in your 

account

4. Select Glenbrook Preschool Society to 

receive your refund


Every donation supports exceptional preschool 
programming and the purchase of much needed 

supplies. Thank you for your support!

Preschool Registration


Please tell your family and friends 
about our wonderful preschool. More 

information is available on our website: 
glenbrookpreschool.org


If there are families in our 
preschool who could benefit from 

financial aid, please visit:

www.alberta.ca/child-care-

subsidy.aspx

Or contact: 

president@glenbrookpreschool.org 

if you have any questions
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